
Public Notice 
 

Notice is hereby given the Taxpayers of Vigo County, Indiana, that the Vigo County Council Budget 
Committee will be conducting budget meetings regarding 2025 budget requests on August 28, 2024 
beginning at 9:30 a.m. and end at approximately 4:00 p.m. at the Vigo County Government Center, 127 
Oak Street, Terre Haute, Indiana. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
JAMES W. BRAMBLE 
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